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Sharon Umpenhour

From: BellowsRay <RayBellows@colliergov.net>

Sent: Friday, October 06, 2017 11:52 AM

To: Sharon Umpenhour

Cc: Wayne Arnold; PaulRenald

Subject: RE: Springs at Sabal Bay - studio apartment unit sizes - building plans

Hi Sharon, 
 
I did discuss this request with Wayne yesterday during the CCPC meeting. I agree that a formal pre-app 
meeting can be waived but the assigned planner should hold a telephone pre-app so that planner can 
provide any additional comments prior to submittal. 
 
Ray 
 

Raymond V. Bellows, Zoning Manager 
Zoning Division - Zoning Services Section  
Growth Management Department 
Telephone: 239.252.2463; Fax: 239.252.6350 

 

 

From: Sharon Umpenhour [mailto:SUmpenhour@gradyminor.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 06, 2017 11:19 AM 
To: BellowsRay <RayBellows@colliergov.net> 
Cc: Wayne Arnold <WArnold@gradyminor.com> 
Subject: RE: Springs at Sabal Bay - studio apartment unit sizes - building plans 
 
Hi Ray, 
 
Did you have a chance to review my request? 
 

Sharon Umpenhour 
Senior Planning Technician 

 
 
   
 

From: Sharon Umpenhour  
Sent: Thursday, October 05, 2017 10:55 AM 
To: 'BellowsRay' <RayBellows@colliergov.net> 
Cc: Wayne Arnold <WArnold@gradyminor.com> 
Subject: Springs at Sabal Bay - studio apartment unit sizes - building plans 
 
Good morning Ray, 
 
We would like to request a waiver from the pre-application meeting requirement for an insubstantial change to a PUD 
(PDI) application.  The applicant is proposing to revise the Development Standards Table for Multi Family dwellings to 
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reduce the floor area minimum from 700 SF to 551 SF.  An SDP pre-application meeting for this project was held on June 
8, 2017, please see attached preapp notes. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 

Sharon Umpenhour 
Senior Planning Technician 

 

 
Q. Grady Minor and Associates, P.A. 
3800 Via Del Rey  
Bonita Springs, FL 34134 
Phone - 239.947.1144 
Fax - 239.947.0375 

Email - sumpenhour@gradyminor.com  

Web - http://www.gradyminor.com 

 
 
   
DISCLAIMER: This communication from Q. Grady Minor & Associates, P.A., along with any attachments or electronic data is intended only for the addressee(s) named above and may 
contain information that is confidential, legally privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure.  The recipient agrees and accepts the following conditions: The electronic file/data is for 
informational purposes only and is the responsibility of the recipient to reconcile this electronic file/data with the approved and certified "plan of record" along with actual project site conditions. 
Q. Grady Minor & Associates, P.A. reserves the right to revise, update and improve its electronically stored data without notice and assumes no responsibility due to a virus or damages 
caused by receiving this email. 

 

Under Florida Law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a 
public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by telephone or in writing.  


